
Merry Christmas 
AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR  

Thank you to all of the children being so welcoming during my 

first term as the Headteacher at Kates Hill—it has most certainly 

been  a term to remember!  

Can I ask that you all stay safe during the Christmas break, and I 

look forward to seeing you all return on our first day back on 

Tuesday 3rd January. 

 
Merry Christmas. 

Mrs L Woodhouse. 



 

Fun in the snow... 

 

...fake snow. 

Christmas Crafts 

In Reception we have been 

enjoying some Christmas craft 

activities. We have loved finger 

painting and creating our own 

plate baubles. We explored 

texture in the tuff tray using 

flour and fake snow. 



Wriggly Nativity 
EARLY YEARS  

Mary and Joseph travelled far for the birth of their baby Jesu. The 

Shepherds followed the star to a stable where Jesuse was born in a 

stable. Well done to all the children and staff for a wonderful 

production. Thank you to all parents for attending.  

Best wishes for Christmas & the  New Year! 

Reception and Nursery 



 

Hey Ewe  

KS1 

Years 1 and 2 were amazing 

during their performance. Some 

very curious sheep attended the 

birth of Jesus after Mary and 

Joseph found shelter in a stable 

in Bethlehem. Thank you for all 

your hard work, we hope you 

enjoyed it. 

Merry Christmas 

From year 1 and 2 



Christmas Disco 

 

Christmas Cards 

Christmas Dinner 
 

 

A big thank you to the kitchen staff for our fabulous Christmas 

dinner. We had delicious turkey baps and Christmas puddings. 

The dinner hall was decorated beautifully. Merry Christmas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes for the New Year! 

It’s a cracker. 



Put the caption for your photo here. 

Christmas Carols 
COMPETITION  

Well done to Maria in year 3 

who won ‘The design a front 

cover’ competition. As you 

can see we used her design 

for the carol service. 

 

 

 

 

Carols on the carpark 

Thank you for joining us for our 
carols on the playground the chil-
dren worked really hard. We are 
so pleased you could join us even 
though we had to relocate to the 
carpark because of the weather. 
We hope you enjoyed it and the 
well deserved hot drink and mince 
pies afterwards.  


